







CITY OF WALLACE
Notice of Public Hearing
Wallace Planning & Zoning
Pursuant to established procedure, notice is hereby given that the City of Wallace, Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing at Wallace City Hall on October 2, 2019, at 6:00 PM.
The purpose of the hearing is to consider an application for a Variance by the property owner Stephen Langer, located at 417 Second Street, Wallace, ID. Property description: S ½ of Lots 1 & 3 W 20’ of Lot 5 Blk 6. A map of the site is on file with the City Clerk at City Hall. Description of proposed Variance: Construct a 12 ft wide structure leaving 4 ft on each side as a setback. The public is invited to submit oral or written comments.  Wallace City Hall is accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone desiring accommodations for disabilities related to the hearing; please contact City Hall at (208)752-1147, five (5) days prior to the hearing.
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Planning & Zoning Commission
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